
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 23/09/24 

 

 

What a busy week, we have made gingerbread playdough this week. We had 
some apples given to us and the children loved chopping them up adding 
cinnamon and ginger to the mix; so much so that on Thursday Miss Lumb 
made apple and cinnamon cakes with the children. They were delicious! We 
learnt about road safety before a village trip next week.  

Book of the week– Colour Me   
Rhyme of the week– Old McDonald  

Word of the week–  back 

Math's 

We have been playing shop 
keepers this week and have 
been using amounts of money 
in context to items sold. We 
have been counting and sort-
ing into size order.  

 

Literacy 

This week we read more of 
the stories and found the 
Gingerbread man had a 
great song to 
share—we 
have been 
singing the 
song all week.  

Next Week 

We are going to visit Huxley’s the bakers shop on Friday morning—all 
the children that attend that day will buy their own gingerbread man. 
We will be making salt dough gingerbread men and will be counting 
eyes. Buttons and smiles. We will be learning about road safety a little 
more and will play with road signs in the bike/ 
trike area.  
 
Book of the week– Incredible Me  
Rhyme of the week–  Incy Wincey Spider  

Word of the week–  before 

 


